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22 March 2020
Dear Parents / Carers
Thank you for all your good wishes over the past few difficult days. After school today our school will be closed until further notice.

If you have requested a childcare place for the coming weeks because your child is vulnerable or because you feel you fit into the key worker category then you may have received a separate invitation letter for this provision.

If you have not received an invitation letter we feel that your request does not fit the criteria and therefore school is closed for your child. Our key position is that we reduce the risk of spreading this virus.

If your situation changes in the coming weeks please do contact the admin email address and we will reconsider your position.

We will provide school work for your children on the school website. Go to the Parents Tab – Coronovirus section. This will be updated at regular intervals during the closure period.
I will also put in that part of the website any letters relating to the ongoing situation.

We will be thinking of you all during this worrying time. Our thoughts and prayers are with all of our families.

With very best wishes

Katie Gray

Executive Headteacher
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